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My Dearest Cam Ranh Family, 

I hope my letter finds you and your family well and enjoying the Thanksgiving holiday. We have so much 

to be thankful for and to our God for whom all blessing flow. 

I give thanks for you. You have been such a blessing and source of strength for me and my family as we 

have gone through difficult days. I really appreciate you for coming to the wake and funeral of my 

beloved husband. I appreciate your many expressions of love and condolence to me, Co Hai, our 

children, and grandchildren. Cau Tam’s life was blessed by his relationships with each of you. While he 

was alive, he often spoke of his “kids” and the memories of his time in Vietnam with you and the 

miraculous journey to America. 

I also want to thank you for keeping his memory alive by the financial memorial gifts you contributed in 

his honor and memory. You contributed over seven thousand dollars to ensure that his legacy of sharing 

God’s love to the Vietnamese people continues. I want to encourage you to continue to share God’s 

blessing in your life with your family, friends, neighbors, co-workers and even strangers. As Jesus taught 

his disciples that “whatever you do unto the least of these, you have also done unto me.” 

As I receive peace and comfort from your thoughts and prayers, I want to let you know that I pray for 

you often and that you will live lives worthy of the calling of our Lord Jesus Christ. 

Happy Thanksgiving! 

With love, 

Co Xuan 

214/684-4900  

http://CamRanhOrphans.org 

 

 


